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Martin Townsend

6 Northwood View, Yapton, BN18 OGF

| Objection

I wish to object to this proposed development. Having lived within five miles of a similar facility in the
past I feel the disruption caused would be unacceptable so close to a residential area. Residents were
reassured at my last address that there would be no smells or disruption however this was not the
case by any means. The smells created on occasion were terrible. I also feel increasing the amount of
traffic (which will increase substantially with other new developments) will also cause unacceptable
disruption and emissions. Finally this development would have a hugely detrimental impact on
character and vistas currently enjoyed by visitors and residents alike. I do believe such facilities are
required but they should be placed well away from residential areas.
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